
Electronics Policy 
 

Inappropriate use of electronic devices, i.e., Ipods, MP3 players, Game Boys, etc., 

can interfere with the teaching and learning process. During free time; before 

school, recesses and noon hours, students are allowed to use electronic devices. 

During class time, these devices must remain in student’s lockers. If these devices 

are brought into the classroom, they will be taken by the teacher or staff member 

and the device will be held at the office until the end of the school day. If this 

occurs 3 or more times, parents will be called and the cell phone can be picked up 

by parents. 

 

Cameras are to be included in this category also. They can pose a distraction to the 

learning environment and may contravene FOIP (Freedom of Information and 

Protection of Privacy Act). Unless used for academic purposes, cameras should not 

be brought to school. 


